DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
US ARMY INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT COMMAND
2405 GUN SHED ROAD
JOINT BASE SAN ANTONIO FORT SAM HOUSTON, TX 78234- 1223

REPLY TO

ATTENTION OF | ’ Janfjary 5, 2018 ' , R 40' 9&85

ATTN: Document Control Desk

Deputy Director, Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery and Waste Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

Mailstop T8 F5

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Deputy Dlrector o e T P NPTE TSIV

In accordance W|th Radratlon Safety PIan for US Army Garrlson Hawau Ranges Affected
- by Depleted Uranium in M101 Davy Crockett Spotting Rounds,” which is incorporated by
referencé into NRC License Number SUC-1593, this is notification that the Garrison
Radiation Safety Officer for US Army Garrison Hawaii has changed from Mr. Timothy
- Keller to Mr. Joseph Mcllhenney. Mr. Mclihenney’s contact information follows:

Mr. Joseph Mcllhenney

Garrison Radiation Safety Officer

US Army Garrison-Hawaii .

745 Wright Avenue, Building 107, Wheeler Army Airfield e
Schofield Barracks, Hawaii 96857-5000 o

1

joseph.r.mcilhenney.civ@mail. mil
(808) 656-1167

Mr. Mcllhenney meets all the qualificatgions.for Garrison Radiation Safety Officer shown
in the Radiation Safety Plan. Records of those qualifications are available for NRC review.

If you have any questions concerning this letter; please contact me by telephone at (210)
466-0368 or by email at robert.n. cherry cw@mall mil.

Slncerely, ,
..Raobert N. Cherry W
Llcense Radiation Safety Officer
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